Tanya Lane

From: rshanahan10@gmail.com

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 4:44 PM
To: Tanya Lane

Subject: FW: Notice of meeting cancellation

Good afternoon Tanya,

The Parks and Open Space Authority have voted not to hold the scheduled Board meeting for December 1, 2021. Please
update the Town calendar accordingly.

Thank you for your help.

Richard Shanahan
Chair, Parks & Open Space Authority



